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The Year 1 team hope you all have had a 
fantastic Christmas break holiday with plenty 

of rest! We have some exciting subjects ahead 
for the children this term. Make sure you 

carefully read any dates coming up this term. 

Our children are learning how to write 
a short story of ‘The Tiger who came to 
tea’. We will be learning how to 
correctly use the conjunction ‘and’ to 
extend our sentences. The children 
have also been learning how to write 
using our precursive handwriting 
scheme. 

 

English 

Science this term Year 1 will be learning 
about plants and animals. Children will 
be exploring the outside environment to 
see what wild plants we can see. The 
children will also be learning how to 
classify different types of animals based 
on their features. 

 
 

Year 1 children will be expanding their 
number value knowledge by learning 
numbers to 50. The children will be 
using number lines, number squares 
and physical resources to support their 
learning.  

Our computing curriculum will see 
the children learn how to safe when 
using our ICT equipment, a school 
and home. The children will be 
learning what to do if they see 
something unsafe. 

Science 

Welcome Back! 

Maths 

Computing 

29.01.25 Whole school breakfast 
with a reading book. 
11.02.25 Safer Internet Day 
10.03.25 British Science week 
24.03.25 Road Safey 
02.04.25 Parents evening 

Dates to Remember 
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The children love History! This term 
will be learning about Mary Anning 
and David Attenborough. Children 
will be discussing and how their 
legacy has affected our History. 

During this term the children will 
be learning about the concept of 
pitch and tempo and how it effects 
the music we listen to.  

This term the children will be 
engaging in dance movements 
related to songs they know. 
Followed by learning how to play 
cricket and how to be a team 
player. 

During our Geography lessons the 
children will be revisiting the 7 
continents and the 5 oceans that 
make up our earth. The children will 
then be exploring different hot and 
cold countries and where they are 
on a map. 

 

In PSHE the children will talk to 
Jigsaw Jack and discuss what their 
dreams and goals are. It is a 
fantastic and important subject 
that brings out the best in the 
children’s thought and 
conversations.  

History 

PE 
Music 

PSHE 

Geography 

Within our RE lessons the children 
will be learning about Judaism and 
their beliefs. During Year 1 the 
children will learn about a range of 
different faiths and beliefs.  

RE 


